Everyone Welcome at
The Fleet United Reformed Church
ni Secretary: Margaret Armes
U ted 01252 650994 Email: b.armes@live.com
Reformed The United Reformed Church is a union of the
Ch h Congregational Church in England, Wales and Scotland,
urc the Presbyterian Church of England and the Churches of Christ.

Palm Sunday - 13th April 2025
10am Service led by Mrs Karen Smith

Vestry Elder: Moira Bamfield

Vestibule Elder: Carol Rayner

Stewards: Elizabeth & Steve English

Peace Candle: Rosie Kelley

Organ: Hymnal, operated by Carol Woods
Reader: John Johnstone

Reading: Psalm 118:1 - 2,19-29; Luke 19: 28 - 40
Footsteps: Not Meeting

Flowers: Sandra Smith

Coffee: Sandra Smith

There are activities for children during term-time services and visiting children are welcome to join
them or to make use of the children's area

The 10am Sunday Pulpit - April
20th Revd Helen Everard
27th Drs Phebe Mann & David Wong

April Church Diary
16th Wednesday coffee morning,10.00 to 11.30 am
29th Tuesday afternoon service, 2.00 pm

Easter Services, all led by Revd Helen Everard:

Maundy Thursday, April 17th, 7.00pm.

Good Friday, April 18th, 10.00am.

Easter Sunday, Sunrise Service at Tweseldown, April 20th, 5.50am.

Easter Sunday, 10.00am Family Service with Holy Communion.
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Our Bible Study Group will resume meetings here on Tuesdays 13th and 20th
May at 2.00pm. Everyone welcome. Details from Revd Helen.
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Fleet Foodbank tell us that they currently need the following items, although
any donation you make will be gratefully received:

Fruit juice

Long grain rice
Custard,

Tinned fruit

Kitchen towels
Women’s deodorant
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Coming Events:

Curry Evening with Saju and family. Friday, 9th May, 6.30pm. Tickets £20.00
from John Gibbons. Proceeds to Palani Mission.

Christian Aid annual cake and plant sale. Saturday, 17th May, 2.00 to 4.00pm
in St Philip & St James Church car park, Kings Road. Refreshments available.
Donations of plants and cakes (with lists of ingredients) to sell will be appreciated.

See Linda Storey.

e o s s s o o o o ot ot

Contributions for inclusion in the “In Touch” Summer issue (covering
June to August) should please be with the Editor, Christine, by 11th May.
(christine.gibbons@beech-ride.co.uk)




